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27th March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 5 Trip to Ferry Meadows – 5M & 5L Monday 29th April 2024  

Year 5 Trip to Ferry Meadows – 5B Tuesday 30th April 2024 

This term our topic is ‘Rivers’. The children will be visiting the River Nene, so that they can study how a river 

functions. They will be taking part in an environmental course, learning about the stages of a river and using 

tools to measure flow.  This trip will allow them to experience a river in person and give them an insight into 

the important workings of a river. 

5M & 5L will visit on Monday 29th April and 5B will visit on Tuesday 30th April. We will be leaving school at 

9.30am and returning before the end of the day.  Children will need a packed lunch and a drink in a plastic 

container. No glass bottles or cans please. Please indicate on ParentPay if you will be bringing a pack lunch 

or would like a school pack lunch. If you would like school to provide a packed lunch at a cost of £2.50. 

The cost of this trip including coach hire, the entrance fee and insurance is £14 per child. If your child is in 

receipt of Pupil Premium funding, we are offering a 50% discount of the total price making a payment of £7. 

Payments and permission must be made by ParentPay as we are a cashless school and can no longer take 

payment in the office. If you have not registered for ParentPay or have forgotten your log in details, please 

contact the office, who will be happy to help. Whilst this is a voluntary contribution, should enough support 

not be forthcoming, we do reserve the right to cancel the visit. They will not need spending money as we will 

not be visiting the shop. 

We will be travelling to and from the river by coach. Children are to wear school uniform tops, old trousers 

and a pair of comfortable shoes as we will be doing quite a lot of walking. 

As we will be there for most of the day, your child will need a pack lunch for the day.  

Please make payment by Monday 22nd April  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

F.Jamil   K.Plant  L.Felton 

Year 5 Teacher   Year 5 Teacher  Year 5 Teacher 
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